
Spooktacular Souldern 
 

 
Guidance for Sticker Stops 
 
Thanks for agreeing to be a “sticker stop” in our socially distanced Halloween 
extravaganza! 
 
A couple of pointers ahead of the evening: 
 

 All things going well with printing, you will each be issued with two sheets of 
24 stickers ahead of Halloween. These are unique to your house, and will be 
used on the night for collection, so please don’t lose them! 

 We currently have about 45 kids registered for the Spooktacular, so we will 
need pretty well all of the stickers. 

 On the evening, please have your stickers out somewhere accessible, along 
with an illuminated pumpkin (or similar beacon). Please could you have 
these out for 4.30pm to allow for any early birds to get round. 

 Participants will have a map marked up with all the sticker stops so should 
be able to find properties readily enough, but if your house is set back from 
the road then it may be worth considering putting your sticker station 
somewhere prominent. 

 At the time of writing, the forecast is OK for Saturday, but if it looks like we 
could have rain, we’d be grateful if you could provide some kind of shelter 
for your stickers and pumpkin. 

 Related to the above, please hold out all prayers, wishes and other 
entreatments for decent weather for Saturday evening. 

 Goodie bags will be given to kids at the Fox at the end of their trail. If you do 
want to leave any extra goodies out for families to take at their own 
discretion, then do feel free. 

 Everything should be wrapped up by 7pm.  
 
 
…that’s about it I think! 
 
If you do have any other queries you can raise them through the SSSC or 
Spooktacular Souldern WhatsApp groups. 
 
Thanks again for taking part, and for your contributions to the swag bags! 


